Cawthorne's Endowed Primary School

Weekly Newsletter—12th October 2018



Flu Vaccination letter

The immunisation nurse will be coming in December to give the flu immunisation to pupils in Reception—Year 5. If you haven't returned the consent form please do so. If for any reason you didn't receive a consent form please let us know so another can be sent out. Thank you.

Starlight Clothing collection

Starlight will be making a collection on Monday 15th October. This gives money to both the charity and the school so please support the project by bringing in any unwanted clothing (in any bag) before the 15th. Thank you.

Friends Gin festival

A huge thank you from all at school to the Friends who organised and ran the Gin Festival and those who supported the event. A very successful night!

Abbeystead Bonfire Night

This is on Monday 5th November at Doeholme starting at 6pm. A build a guy competition will be judged on Saturday 3rd November at the Village Hall at 4:15pm. £2 to enter.

Pupil Data Sheets

Please could these be returned to school as soon as possible if you haven't already done so. Thank you.

Parents Evening

We would like to invite you to make an appointment to meet with your child's teacher on Thursday 8th November. Appointment times will be available from 2pm—6pm on this day. If this is not convenient please speak to Mr Corbett or Mrs Wright who will happily arrange a convenient time with you.

Next week at Cawthorne's Endowed— 15th October

Monday— Running club with Mr Corbett.

Tuesday— Family Assembly 3:10pm (Year 2) Emmett's kids club.

Wednesday—PE kits please. Sports club with team theme and Mrs Wright

Thursday— Visit from Judo Gold medallist. Swimming for all children. Makaton (sign language) club with Mrs N-S.

Friday— School closes for half term at 3:30pm and reopens on TUESDAY 30th October.

Future dates for your diary:



Monday 15th October

Starlight clothing collection

Friday 19th October

School closes for half term at 3:30pm

Monday 29th October

INSET Day

Tuesday 30th October

School reopens

Wednesday 14th November

Life Education Bus

Tuesday 11th December

Dukes theatre (Peter Pan)

Monday 17th December

School Nativity performance

6:30pm

Thursday 20th December

School closes for the Christmas

Holiday

Friday 21st December

INSET Day

Monday 7th January 2019

School reopens for the Spring Term

Messages from the teachers:

Mrs Wright:

I want to say how lovely all the children were to take out on the school trip last Tuesday. Lots of people commented on how well mannered they were. They were a credit to the school, themselves and their parents.

Thank you.

Mr Corbett:

Could all the Juniors please have coats in every day as the weather is getting a bit colder and wetter. Thank you.

Celebration Corner:

There were no stars this week due to the trip and no family assembly however we want to say well done to all the children in Year 1 and 2 who had a fantastic day in Liverpool on Tuesday. Their behaviour was impeccable and the day a huge success. Also well done to the children who attended the enrichment day at Hornby. They really enjoyed the different activities and represented the school brilliantly.

The following dates show when each year group will be sharing their work:

16/10/18—Year 2

30/10/18—Year 1

6/11/18—Reception

13/11/18—Year 6

20/11/18—Year 5

27/11/18 -Year 4

4/12/18-Year 3

